Head Office Circular No. NP/046/19/JW
To all Branches and Regional Councils
12 March 2019

Dear Colleagues
Support the National Demonstration for Palestine — 11 May

The Palestine Solidarity Campaign (PSC) has called a National Demonstration
on Saturday 11 May, assembling at 12 noon at Whitehall in Central London.

RMT is affiliated to PSC and we would encourage branches and members to
attend and support this event.

Full details can be found on PSC’s website and Facebook pages here:

https://www.facebook.com/events/260404684903442/

https://www.palestinecampaign.org/events/national-demonstration-for-palestine-11-

may/

I would be grateful if you could bring the content of this circular to the
attention of all members in your Branch.

Yours sincerely
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Mick Cash
General Secretary




